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Please keep mail in voting. It is fair and convenient especially for those who do not  

work under flexible hours. Plus for those of us who are retired mail in voting facilitates 

easier access.  Standing in line is extremely painful for me since I have had 3 major 

spinal surgeries causing residual nerve damage. Once again, mail in voting is a just 

and fair accommodation for the American voter.  


